
Safety at RDA 

You will be aware that working with horses is 

potentially dangerous. 

The Trustees feel that volunteers should 

preferably not be working on their own on 

site so anyone visiting to check ponies / feed 

hay etc should have a second person with 

them  (It does not matter if that person is not 

‘horsey’) 

People riding out should go in pairs and must 

tell someone when/where they are going and 

when they will be back.  Ensure mobile 

phones are carried.  Correctly fitted hats to 

PAS015 standard MUST be worn and body 

protectors are strongly recommended. 

        Thank you 


